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August 2021 President’s Newsletter 
 
Wow is the summer going fast.  I hope everyone has been able to enjoy it so far as we have had 
a lot of great summer days and summer nights.  
 
A really big “Thank You” to Nick Phalin from Park and Recreation, Kelley Woldanski and 
everyone else involved in setting up and running the Fourth of July parade and fireworks.  Thank 
you to all the participants in the parade as we really appreciated your making our parade a 
success.  Hopefully next year we can get more participants in the parade. 
 
I am happy to announce that the former St. Mary’s school and rectory property was sold to 
Cornerstone Development on August 9th and they are moving forward with the development 
that was shown for 46 single-family homes. 
 
The Village recently purchased, at a discounted price, the piers from the Glacier Lakes Chapter 
of the Antique and Classic Boat Society (the organization that ran the boat show in the village 
for a number of years).  Plans are underway on developing a concept for the use of the piers for 
transient slips to allow people wanting to utilize the downtown businesses and events.  No 
overnight mooring would be allowed.  Other ideas are being looked at for the balance of the 
piers. 
 
The Village is looking at different ways and ideas to help with lake weed pick up.  We have 
reached out to the Lake Pewaukee Sanitary District to see if there are any options for a possible 
contract with them.   
 
Sometimes it takes an event in your life to realize how really short and precious life is to us We 
are so consumed with worry, anxiety and other thoughts to really enjoy and appreciate who and 
what we have around us. 

 

 


